The Hebrew text will be followed by an English one
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Dear All,

The academic year 2020-2021 has begun and, in view of the situation,
teaching is online, as are most social activities.

| would like to emphasize that even in digital spaces, every effort must be
made to maintain a respectful work environment, free of insinuations or
any form of sexual harassment; the same applies to all comments, videos
and presentations that are uploaded to the network. Respectful discourse
should be maintained in lectures, as well as in online communication between
lecturers and students, among students themselves, and also in chat
exchanges during lessons.
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Please refrain from uploading and sharing photographs of a disrespectful
and/or sexual nature, such as revealing dress, sexual illustrations, etc.

A non-respectful study or work environment may be humiliating, objectifying,
demeaning and, in some cases, could be construed as sexual harassment.

Please avoid such behavior! Several complaints of this nature were
brought to our attention in the second semester last vear.

In case of need or if you have any questions, please contact the Commission
for the Prevention of Sexual Harassment.

Wishing you a healthy and productive academic year,
Prof. Tamar Brosh, Mrs. Dana Silvera-Sharir
Sexual harassments prevention commissioners
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